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Dear families and students,  
 
RE: Spring Concert Performance – Thursday 1st February 2024 
 

We are writing to finalise arrangements for the Spring Concert taking place this week on 
Thursday 1st February. 
 

As previously advised, students participating in the concert must stay in school from 15:30 

for rehearsals.  The college will provide a light selection of sandwiches, snacks and drinks for 

students and we would also encourage students to bring their own snacks/a light tea to 

supplement what will be available. Please ensure that no fizzy drinks or sweets are brought 

in.   

 

Please note, all students participating in the concert will be required to wear correct school 

uniform, including blazer. 

 

The concert will commence at 18:30 and finish at approximately 20:00. 
 
Please note our Rye College car park will be very busy, we encourage families to travel on foot 

or by public transport, if at all possible.  

 
The doors will open at 18.00 with refreshments available.  Please bring some small change 
for a donation to our Student Enrichment fund.  
 
For collection purposes, we kindly ask that families remain in their seats in the hall.  
Students will be brought by year group to the stage to be reunited with families.  Those who 
have permission to make their own way home will be able to leave at the end of the 
concert. 
 
If you have requested an accessible seat, please make yourself known to the staff members 
in reception who will escort you to your seat.  
 
We look forward to celebrating with you the results of our students hard work.  It promises 
to be a very enjoyable evening.  
 
Please contact office@ryecollege.co.uk with any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Mr. J. Maxim 
Assistant Headteacher          
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